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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 556 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH) on 
21/01/19.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
Please note that the information that I require is specific to the leaflets that are provided to pregnant 
women, I do not require IOL guidelines that are directed to health professionals. 
 
The Trust use the NICE Induction of Labour patient information leaflet: 
 
https://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/cg70/resources/induction-of-labour-pdf-313461649861 
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